

Major points from the Committee Meeting 12th September 2020

Social Enjoyment: A program is well in development. Time Plan to be completed by next meeting. Whiteboard to be purchased Xmas party 5th December.

Enjoying the Game: Player development should be available across all skill levels, but particularly for newcomers. How to encourage members to enter other club's competitions? How to avoid the same people always winning Saturday prizes? Should we introduce internal competitions. What use are we going to make of our lighting?

Membership Drive: \$9,822 grant approved by Council. Main action is LBD + FB ads, supplemented by approaching service groups (eg U3A etc), corporates and 'French connections'

Piste Improvement project:

Lighting, agreed pay all but \$660 final balance.

Drainage, it appears to be working successfully. If this continues the northern pistes could be dealt with similarly in Autumn.

Piste Repair, agreed to aim for a different, harder surface than it was originally to provide variety to lift the Club's playing skills. Appropriate piste toppings to be researched.

Project Coordination: 6 month Jan – June time plans for all projects to be coordinated at the next meeting.

AGM: To be held by Zoom on Oct 3rd with a practise session on 26th September. Anticipated new Committee to be

President: Mick Berry

Vice President: Marion McDonald

Treasurer: Keven Diggins

Secretary: Di Collins

Members: Guy Mercier, Heinz Bansagi

Parking: New signs are now up